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August 2023 

 
Coffs Harbour bypass project – northern 
utilities 
Temporary closure of the entrance to Norman Hill Drive from James Small Drive, 
Korora  

Quickway has been engaged by Transport for NSW to continue low impact work on the Coffs 
Harbour bypass project. As part of the utility relocations, works to connect newly installed 
watermain services will occur at the corner of Norman Hill Drive and James Small Drive at 
Korora. 

Work is proposed to occur over 6 consecutive days between 7am and 6pm from Monday 14 
August to Saturday 19 August 2023, weather and program approval permitting. Should work be 
interrupted and not occur on the above dates, work will be carried out the following week. 

This work will involve a temporary closure of the entrance to Norman Hill Drive from James Small 
Drive. Vehicle access to the western end of Norman Hill Drive will be restricted during work 
hours. Temporary road plates will be implemented at Norman Hill Drive to maintain vehicle 
access after each work shift, between 6pm and 7am. 

Work will involve excavating a trench across Norman Hill Drive, cutting, installing and 
connecting new watermain pipes. Machinery will include excavators, a vacuum truck, tipper 
trucks, demo saw, concrete agitators, concrete pumps and light vehicles. 

How could this work impact you? 

To minimise disruptions to water supply on nearby properties, temporary measures will be 
implemented to maintain water supply during work. Impacted residents will be further consulted 
and temporary measures will be discussed. 

Traffic control will be in place where required on James Small Drive and Norman Hill Drive. 
Pedestrians and cyclists may experience a change in footpath conditions. Traffic control will be in 
place to escort footpath users to ensure their safety.  

All efforts will be made to minimise added disruption to the surrounding community and 
environment while this work is being carried out.

 

 

 



 

 

Coffs Harbour bypass project 
Out of work hours notification  
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Location of work 

 

 

Contact 

If you have any questions or complaints or would like more information, please contact our project 
team:  

1800 550 621  
Community@chbteam.com.au  
pacifichighway.nsw.gov.au/coffsharbourbypass  

Translating and interpreting service                                                                                                                      

 If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 13 14 50 and ask them to call us on 1800 550 621. 


